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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

Conversion therapy is trying to convert a homosexual to be a heterosexual. This has 

no connection to the current issue with suddenly rise in teens and young adults 

claiming to be in the wrong body. This kind of claim need to be EXPLORED VIA 

THERAPY before any medical intervention is undertaken. These interventions are 

not reversible and have many many damaging side effects. This exploration in 

therapy is NOT CONVERSION THERAPY. Please correct the language of the bill. It 

is patently a misnomer. I oppose it.  


